
Notice of herbicide use
Waikato Regional Council advises that herbicide may be used on public and 
coastal reserves throughout the Waikato region from now until July 2026 for 
the control of exotic weeds as part of the Coastcare restoration programme.

This includes (but is not limited to) the Port Waikato, Raglan, Ruapuke, Aotea, 
Kāwhia, Kiritehere, and Mokau areas.

The work will be carried out by contractors in accordance with the Waikato 
Regional Plan. A spray plan is available on request.

Herbicides which may be used, and their HSNO classes, include (but are not 
limited to):

•	 Associate 600WDG: 6.3B, 6.4A, 9.1A, 9.2A

•	 Conquest/Tordon Brushkiller: 3.1D, 6.1D, 6.3B, 6.4A, 6.5B, 6.9B, 9.1A,  
9.2A, 9.3C

•	 Dicamba 500SL: 6.1E, 6.3A, 6.4A, 6.9B, 9.1A, 9.2A, 9.3B, 9.4B

•	 Gallant Ultra: 3.1D, 6.1D, 6.1E, 6.4A, 6.9B, 9.4B, 9.1A

•	 Garlon 360: 3.1C, 8.1A, 6.1D, 8.3A, 6.5B, 6.9B, 9.1A, 9.2A, 9.3C

•	 Grazon: 6.1D, 6.3B, 6.4A, 6.5B, 6.9B, 9.1A, 9.2A, 9.3C

•	 Vigilant II: 6.5B, 6.9B

•	 Weedmaster G360: 6.1D, 6.4A, 9.1B

•	 X-Tree Wet & Dry: 6.1E, 6.4A, 6.5B, 6.9B, 9.1A, 9.2A

For more information, please call the Coastcare programme manager on  
0800 800 401.

waikatoregion.govt.nz/coastcare

CDA McLay 
Chief Executive

www.waikatoregion.govt.nz
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